
 
 

22nd April 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to the Summer Term!  I hope you all had a good break with your children 

over the Easter holidays.  

 

I know it is only the first day back, but I am already asking for a favour! This term we are 

focusing on ways in which we can further improve provision for pupils at lunchtime and we 

have enlisted the support of the educational psychology service to do this.  Our aim is for all 

pupils to have an enjoyable and safe playtime so that they are refreshed and ready to learn 

when they return to class.  We also recognise that play is such an important way for pupils to 

learn and develop.   

 

As always when we try and improve things in school, we would really like to hear your views 

and opinions so that we can make sure we are working on the right things.  The educational 

psychology team are collecting these views on our behalf and have provided us with a link to 

the questionnaire which you can use below. 

 

https://forms.gle/iGRAhvYNMdNwqhPQ7 

 

The questionnaire is only three questions long and it would be lovely to have as many 

responses as possible by Friday 25th April.   

 

Pupil and staff views are also being collected this week in school.  

 

On the first INSET day next week all of the staff will be receiving training in 'play' and we will 

be working as a team to look at the we can improve lunchtimes further.  We will get back to 

you in due course with any updates or changes we will be making as a result of this piece of 

work.    

 

Thank you for your support as always. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher  
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